
                                 Minutes of the Regular Bradford Township Meeting 

7:00 p.m. Monday July 13, 2020  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

      The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Richard Hansen. Present were 

Richard Hansen, John Hass, Bryan Hathaway, Brenda Springer, Tom Anderson, Justin 

Anderson, Gary Larson, Doug Larson, Dale Strike, Joe Badde, Rick Schneider, Vince 

Charles, and Del and Linda Mork. All rose and pledged allegiance to the flag. 

      The minutes of last month’s meeting were read and approved. The motion was made 

by Bryan Hathaway and seconded by John Hass. 

      Vince Charles presented a preliminary plat of Pine Terrace First Addition. The 

supervisors had no objections as long as the driveway enters off of County Road 305th 

Lane NW. 

      Rick Schneider, owner of Isanti Spirits, voiced his concerns of the need for 

broadband service in Bradford Township. 

      Joe Badde, representing CenturyLink, explained high speed internet that could be 

available to downtown Bradford. 

      It was stated that 317th Avenue NW on the border of sections 3 and 10 is not a 

township road. It is private.    

      Road supervisor, Justin Anderson, will get a street sign for Juniper Court NW. 

      Richard Hansen reported on the Isanti Fire Department. 

      Brenda Springer presented the Treasurer’s report. The motion to approve and pay the 

bills was made by Bryan Hathaway and seconded by John Hass. The motion passed 

unanimously. 

      The list of election judges presented by Tom Anderson was approved. The list is on 

file. 

      There was discussion of adding an air exchange system. Quotes will be obtained. 

      Voting partitions will be purchased from Pete Semler for $600.00. 

      There were discussions concerning the dam on the south end of Long Lake and 

Demuth’s mining permit.  

      We adjourned at 8:40 p.m. The motion was made by Bryan Hathaway and seconded 

by John Hass. 

 

                                                                                                   

 

                                                                                                Thomas L. Anderson, clerk                                                                                                  

 

                                                                                               

                                                                                                  

 

                                                                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

  

 

 

   

 

 

 


